Bill Calkins Solaris 11
Right here, we have countless ebook bill calkins solaris 11 and collections to
check out. We additionally have enough money variant types and along with type
of the books to browse. The standard book, fiction, history, novel, scientific
research, as with ease as various new sorts of books are readily approachable
here.
As this bill calkins solaris 11, it ends occurring visceral one of the favored
books bill calkins solaris 11 collections that we have. This is why you remain
in the best website to look the incredible books to have.
The Tea-planter's Daughter Sara Banerji 1988 Oday is Julia Clockhouse's twentyfifth birthday. Her long-suffering Hindu servants are frantically trying to
organise a party for her, but it's hard to do so amid the havoc wreaked by her
wild spirit. They think she is possessed. Daughters of colonial tea-planters
shouldn't have souls that escape their bodies, move objects with their minds,
hear tongueless yogis speak. Julia Clockhouse does. As the day passes and the
chaos mounts in the kitchen, Julia listens desperately for the return of her
husband. Ben may have married her on the orders of her domineering father, but
he had come to love her; together they had found the happiness they missed in
childhood. But by the time the party guests are tumbling in from the rising
fury of the monsoon Ben has still not come.
Solaris 10 System Administration Essentials Solaris System Engineers 2009-11-23
Solaris™ 10 System Administration Essentials is the first book to concisely yet
comprehensively cover all of the breakthrough features of the Solaris 10
operating system. The Solaris OS has a long history of innovation, and the
Solaris 10 OS is a watershed release that includes features such as Zones,
which provide application isolation and facilitate server consolidation ZFS™,
the file system that provides a new approach to managing your data with an easy
administration interface The Fault Management Architecture, which automates
fault detection and resolution The Service Management Facility, a unified model
for services and service management on every Solaris system Dynamic Tracing
(DTrace), for troubleshooting OS and application problems on production systems
in real time In addition, the Solaris 10 OS fully supports 32-bit and 64-bit
x86 platforms, as well as the SPARC® architecture. The book’s key topics
include Installing, booting, and shutting down a system Managing packages and
patches (software updates) Controlling system processes Managing disks and
devices Managing users Configuring networks Using printing services Solaris™ 10
System Administration Essentials is part of a new series on Solaris system
administration. It is a practical guide to deploying and managing the Solaris
10 operating system in a business or academic environment. The book is easy to
read and rich with examples—a perfect companion for system administrators who
are deploying the Solaris OS for the first time.
Yankee Girl Mary Ann Rodman 2014-10-01 Valerie's voice is as sweet as honey.
She's the obvious choice to star in the Nativity. But this is Mississippi,
1964, and Valerie is the first black student to attend her school. Alice is
torn between standing up for Valerie and being popular with the in-crowd. It
takes a tragedy for Alice to find the courage to act. A truly resonant story
about racism and doing the right thing, based on the author's own experiences.
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With internet links to recommended websites about the American Civil Rights
Movement. "A wonderful book about the power of friendship which will appeal to
all ages." - School Librarian Journal
Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Bill Calkins 2013 Oracle® Solaris 11
System Administration covers every skill required to effectively install and
administer the Oracle® Solaris 11.1 operating system in production
environments. It features dozens of step-bystep “learn by example” procedures,
demonstrating how to apply complex solutions in real-world data center
environments. Author Bill Calkins has administered and taught Oracle Solaris
and its predecessors for more than twenty years. He also helped develop the
newest Oracle Certified Associate (OCA) and Oracle Certified Professional (OCP)
exams, which raise the bar for Solaris certification. This guide covers every
new 1Z0-821 exam topic in detail and also covers many 1Z0-822 exam topics.
Calkins also reviews the changes that system administrators will face when
upgrading to Solaris 11.1 and presents new ways to perform familiar tasks on
both SPARC and x86 hardware. You'll learn how to Install the Solaris 11
Operating Environment with Live Media or Text Interactive installers Install,
manage, and update software with the Image Packaging System and IPS
repositories Understand, customize, and troubleshoot SPARC and x86 boot
processes from system power-up to loading the OS (including coverage of ILOM,
OpenBoot, and GRUB 2) Administer and create services through the service
management facility (SMF) Configure system messaging using SMF notifications,
syslog and rsyslog Configure and administer ZFS storage pools, including ZFS on
the boot drive, local disks, LUNs, and a SAN Configure and manage ZFS file
systems: encryption, redundancy, snapshots, clones, network sharing,
monitoring, device replacement, and legacy UFS migration Create, migrate,
contain, and administer zones, including solaris10 branded and immutable zones
Use RBAC to create custom rights profiles and grant special privileges Manage
and monitor system process scheduler (including FSS process schedulers and proc
tools) Configure Solaris networking and network services, including Reactive
and Fixed Network Configurations, VNICs, and Virtual Networking A companion
website (unixed.com/solaris11book.html) includes new 1Z0-821 and 1Z0-822 study
strategies and self-assessment exams.
I Survived the Attack of the Grizzlies, 1967 (I Survived #17) Lauren Tarshis
2018-09-25 New York Times bestselling author Lauren Tarshis tackles the
historic grizzly bear attacks in Glacier National Park in this latest
installment of the groundbreaking I Survived series. No grizzly has ever killed
a human in Glacier before . . . until tonight. Eleven-year-old Melody Vega and
her family come to Glacier National Park every year, and it's always been a
place where she can forget her troubles. But this year is different. With Mom
gone, every moment in the park is a heartbreaking reminder of the past.Then Mel
comes face-to-face with the mighty grizzly. Now her only thought is one of
survival. Mel will soon be a part of one of the most tragic seasons in the
history of America's national parks - a summer of terror that will forever
change ideas about how grizzlies and humans can exist together in the wild.
The Blue Orchard Jackson Taylor 2010-01-12 On the eve of the Great Depression,
Verna Krone, the child of Irish immigrants, must leave the eighth grade and
begin working as a maid to help support her family. Her employer takes
inappropriate liberties, and as Verna matures, it seems as if each man she
meets is worse than the last. Through sheer force of will and a few chance
encounters, she manages to teach herself to read and becomes a nurse. But
Verna’s new life falls to pieces when she is arrested for assisting a black
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doctor with "illegal surgeries." As the media firestorm rages, Verna reflects
on her life while awaiting trial. Based on the life of the author’s own
grandmother and written after almost three hundred interviews with those
involved in the real-life scandal, The Blue Orchard is as elegant and moving as
it is exact and convincing. It is a dazzling portrayal of the changes America
underwent in the first fifty years of the twentieth century. Readers will be
swept into a time period that in many ways mirrors our own. Verna Krone’s story
is ultimately a story of the indomitable nature of the human spirit—and a
reminder that determination and self-education can defy the deforming pressures
that keep women and other disenfranchised groups down.
My Dear Hamilton Stephanie Dray 2018-04-03 USA Today Bestseller "An edge-of my
sear immersion into historical events...No study of Alexander Hamilton would be
complete without reading this book." —Karen White, New York Times bestselling
author "The best book of the year!" —Kate Quinn, New York Times bestselling
author of The Alice Network Wife, Widow, and Warrior in Alexander Hamilton’s
quest for a more perfect union From the New York Times bestselling authors of
America’s First Daughter comes the epic story of Eliza Schuyler Hamilton—a
revolutionary woman who, like her new nation, struggled to define herself in
the wake of war, betrayal, and tragedy. Perfect for fans of Ron Chernow's
biography Alexander Hamilton and fans of Lin-Manuel Miranda's Hamilton: the
Musical. In this haunting, moving, and beautifully written novel, Dray and
Kamoie used thousands of letters and original sources to tell Eliza’s story as
it’s never been told before—not just as the wronged wife at the center of a
political sex scandal—but also as a founding mother who shaped an American
legacy in her own right. A general’s daughter… Coming of age on the perilous
frontier of revolutionary New York, Elizabeth Schuyler champions the fight for
independence. And when she meets Alexander Hamilton, Washington’s penniless but
passionate aide-de-camp, she’s captivated by the young officer’s charisma and
brilliance. They fall in love, despite Hamilton’s bastard birth and the
uncertainties of war. A founding father’s wife... But the union they create—in
their marriage and the new nation—is far from perfect. From glittering
inaugural balls to bloody street riots, the Hamiltons are at the center of it
all—including the political treachery of America’s first sex scandal, which
forces Eliza to struggle through heartbreak and betrayal to find forgiveness.
The last surviving light of the Revolution… When a duel destroys Eliza’s hardwon peace, the grieving widow fights her husband’s enemies to preserve
Alexander’s legacy. But long-buried secrets threaten everything Eliza believes
about her marriage and her own legacy. Questioning her tireless devotion to the
man and country that have broken her heart, she’s left with one last battle—to
understand the flawed man she married and imperfect union he could never have
created without her…
Chasing Secrets Gennifer Choldenko 2016-07-19 Newbery Honor–winning author
Gennifer Choldenko deftly combines humor, tragedy, fascinating historical
detail, and a medical mystery in this exuberant new novel. San Francisco, 1900.
The Gilded Age. A fantastic time to be alive for lots of people . . . but not
thirteen-year-old Lizzie Kennedy, stuck at Miss Barstow’s snobby school for
girls. Lizzie’s secret passion is science, an unsuitable subject for finishingschool girls. Lizzie lives to go on house calls with her physician father. On
those visits to his patients, she discovers a hidden dark side of the city—a
side that’s full of secrets, rats, and rumors of the plague. The newspapers,
her powerful uncle, and her beloved papa all deny that the plague has reached
San Francisco. So why is the heart of the city under quarantine? Why are angry
mobs trying to burn Chinatown to the ground? Why is Noah, the Chinese cook’s
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son, suddenly making Lizzie question everything she has known to be true?
Ignoring the rules of race and class, Lizzie and Noah must put the pieces
together in a heart-stopping race to save the people they love. Winner of a Los
Angeles Public Library FOCAL (Friends of Children and Literature) Award
Nominated for: Pennsylvania Young Reader’s Choice Awards Tennessee Volunteer
State Book Award (Middle School division) Missouri Association of School
Librarians (MASL) Readers Award California Library Association’s Beatty Award,
Eureka List
Inside Solaris 9 Bill Calkins 2002 Annotation The most complete reference for
implementing Solaris 9 solutions. Respected author and expert technical
reviewers. Gives the in-depth Inside treatment to Solaris 9. Capitalizes on the
increased interest in Solaris with the new release, and gives administrators
the information theyll need on a daily basis. Inside Solaris 9 gives
administrators the information theyll need to upgrade to Solaris 9 and maximize
the new features. Author Bill Calkins begins by laying the foundations of
Solaris, then explains how to get set up with Solaris 9 (including any
potential pitfalls). Next, system maintenance issues are covered such as
setting up user accounts, managing file systems and processes, system security,
monitoring and tuning, and backup and recovery. Solaris networking and service
management issues round out the book, along with some excellent resources and a
glossary. Bill Calkins is owner and president of Pyramid Consulting, a computer
training and consulting firm near Grand Rapids, Michigan, specializing in the
implementation and administration of Open Systems. He is also the owner of
www.unixed.com, a web site that provides online UNIX training materials. He has
more than 18 years of experience in UNIX system administration, consulting, and
training at more than 100 different companies. Bill has authored several UNIX
textbooks, which are currently best sellers and used by universities and
training organizations worldwide, including Solaris 8 System Administrator
Certification Training Guide (1578702496).
Understanding DB2 Raul F. Chong 2007-12-29 The Easy, Visual Way to Master IBM®
DB2 for Linux®, UNIX®, and Windows®—Fully Updated for Version 9.5 IBM DB2 9 and
DB2 9.5 provide breakthrough capabilities for providing Information on Demand,
implementing Web services and Service Oriented Architecture, and streamlining
information management. Understanding DB2: Learning Visually with Examples,
Second Edition, is the easiest way to master the latest versions of DB2 and
apply their full power to your business challenges. Written by four IBM DB2
experts, this book introduces key concepts with dozens of examples drawn from
the authors' experience working with DB2 in enterprise environments. Thoroughly
updated for DB2 9.5, it covers new innovations ranging from manageability to
performance and XML support to API integration. Each concept is presented with
easy-to-understand screenshots, diagrams, charts, and tables. This book is for
everyone who works with DB2: database administrators, system administrators,
developers, and consultants. With hundreds of well-designed review questions
and answers, it will also help professionals prepare for the IBM DB2
Certification Exams 730, 731, or 736. Coverage includes Choosing the right
version of DB2 for your needs Installing and configuring DB2 Understanding the
DB2 environment, instances, and databases Establishing client and server
connectivity Working with database objects Utilizing breakthrough pureXML™
technology, which provides for nativeXML support Mastering administration,
maintenance, performance optimization, troubleshooting, and recovery
Understanding improvements in the DB2 process, memory, and storage models
Implementing effective database security Leveraging the power of SQL and XQuery
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Oracle Solaris 11 System Virtualization Essentials Jeff Victor 2016-09-05 A
Concise, Up-to-Date Guide to Oracle Virtualization Technologies, Including
Oracle Solaris Zones, Oracle VM Server for SPARC, Physical Domains, and Oracle
VM Virtual Box Oracle� Solaris 11 System Virtualization Essentials, Second
Edition, has been fully updated for Oracle 11 and is a complete, practical, and
up-to-date guide to selecting, implementing, and applying today's Oracle
virtualization technologies to real-world business problems. Four Oracle
experts thoroughly cover current Oracle Solaris virtualization options. They
help you understand key use cases, including consolidation, asynchronous
workloads, software development, testing/staging, workload mobility, legacy OS
support, provisioning, scalability, fine-grained OS changes, and security. They
also compare and address each leading approach to virtualization: OS
virtualization, hypervisor-based virtual machines, and hardware partitioning.
The authors illuminate the use of virtualization with many Oracle software
applications and engineered systems, including SuperCluster, Secure Enterprise
Cloud Infrastructure, Exalytics, Oracle Database, and security hardening
scenarios. Bringing together case study examples and in-the-trenches
experience, this guide explains how to Leverage Oracle Solaris Zones to improve
security, deployment, resource usage, and management Use Logical Domains to
deploy different versions of Oracle Solaris on SPARC systems Maximize workload
isolation on SPARC systems with Physical Domains Use Oracle Solaris Zones to
optimize workload efficiency and scalability Improve data center flexibility
with live migration Develop and test software in heterogeneous environments
with Oracle VM Virtual Box Mix virtualization technologies to maximize workload
density Migrate Solaris 10 workloads to new hardware via Solaris Zones Register
your product at informit.com/register for convenient access to downloads,
updates, and corrections as they become available.
The Outlander LP Gil Adamson 2008-08-19 Responding to little more than the
primitive fight for life, the widow retreats ever deeper into the wilderness-and into the wilds of her own mind--encountering an unforgettable cast of
eccentrics along the way.
Someone Named Eva Joan M. Wolf 2009 In 1942, blonde and blue-eyed Milada is
taken from her home in Czechoslovakia to a school in Poland to be trained as "a
proper German" for adoption by a German family, but all the while she remembers
her true name and history.
Solaris 10 System Administration Exam Prep Bill Calkins 2009-05-06 Solaris 10
System Administration Part II Exam CX-310-202 Bill Calkins In this book you’ll
learn Advanced Topics in Solaris 10 System Administration for SPARC and x86based systems including: Administering the network environment in Solaris 10
Setting up RAID metadevices using SVM Configuring ZFS storage pools and file
systems Configuring and administering Solaris zones and containers
Administering virtual file systems and swap space Creating and administering
user and Role-Based access accounts (RBAC) Using advanced installation tools to
install, clone, and upgrade the operating system Bill’s original Cert Prep
guides were used throughout Sun’s service organization as the SEs studied for
Certification. This was not mandated by Sun management but happened through
word-of-mouth by those software engineers who had successfully passed the exam.
In this new edition, Bill adds a chapter for ZFS. It includes Live Upgrade
conversion to a ZFS root filesystem and Zone/ZFS inter-operation. Plus, all
chapters have been updated to reflect the Solaris 10 10/08 enhancements. This
new guide remains the best source of preparation for the Solaris 10 Cert exam.
–Brian Howard, Systems Engineer / Solaris Ambassador WRITTEN BY A LEADING
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SOLARIS EXPERT! Bill Calkins is owner and president of Pyramid Consulting, a
computer training and consulting firm specializing in the implementation and
administration of open systems. He works as a consultant with Sun Microsystems
and has contributed extensively to the Solaris certification program and
simulation technology. He also owns www.unixed.com, a website that provides
online UNIX training materials. Bill has more than 20 years of experience in
UNIX system administration, consulting, and training at more than 250 different
companies and government agencies and has authored several books on Solaris.
informit.com/examcram ISBN-13: 978-0-7897-3817-2 ISBN-10: 0-7897-3817-1
The Last Protector (James Marwood & Cat Lovett, Book 4) Andrew Taylor
2020-04-02 From the No.1 Sunday Times bestselling author of The Ashes of London
comes the next book in the phenomenally successful series following James
Marwood and Cat Lovett.
OCA Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Exam Guide (Exam 1Z0-821) Michael
Ernest 2013-05-10 A Complete Study System for OCA Exam 1Z0-821 Prepare for the
Oracle Certified Associate Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration exam with
help from this exclusive Oracle Press guide. In each chapter, you’ll find
challenging practice questions, a two-minute drill, and a chapter summary to
highlight what you’ve learned. This authoritative resource will help you pass
the test and will serve as your essential on-the-job reference. Get complete
coverage of all OCA objectives for exam 1Z0-821, including: Installing Oracle
Solaris 11 Managing boot environments Understanding ZFS and other Oracle
Solaris file systems Securing systems and files Managing users, groups, and
processes Administering the Services Management Facility (SMF) Configuring
additional storage Adding and updating Oracle Solaris software Monitoring the
system with logging Administering process and kernel crash data Managing
network resources Administering Oracle Solaris Zones Electronic content
includes: Two practice exams with detailed answers and explanations
Designing ISP Architectures John V. Nguyen 2002 Architectural decisions are
crucial to the success of any ISP, because they will determine the costeffectiveness, flexibility, and scalability of the infrastructure used to
deliver services. Designing ISP Architectures is a start-to-finish bestpractices guide to effective ISP architectural design and implementation.
Leading ISP architect and consultant John V. Nguyen uses a running case study
to cover every step of the process: formulating design requirements;
establishing an architectural model; creating and documenting both logical and
physical designs; selecting components; and implementing the architecture
you've defined. Nguyen demonstrates how to create platform-independent
architectures that can support rapid growth in subscribership, ongoing new
product introductions, low-cost operation, and effective management. Along the
way, he identifies key tradeoffs and limitations, offering practical guidance
architects can use to optimize ISP infrastructure for any marketplace or
application portfolio. For every IT architect, consultant, and network
professional responsible for designing or implementing ISP architectures.
Sun Certified System Administrator for Solaris 8 Study Guide Peter H. Gregory
2001 Including detailed illustrations and screen shots, this is the ultimate
study guide to prepare system administrators for Solaris 8 certification and
the only book endorsed by Sun Educational Services. It can also be used as a
day-to-day quick reference for Solaris 8.
Modern Multithreading Richard H. Carver 2005-11-28 Master the essentials of
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concurrent programming,including testingand debugging This textbook examines
languages and libraries for multithreadedprogramming. Readers learn how to
create threads in Java and C++,and develop essential concurrent programming and
problem-solvingskills. Moreover, the textbook sets itself apart from
othercomparable works by helping readers to become proficient in keytesting and
debugging techniques. Among the topics covered, readersare introduced to the
relevant aspects of Java, the POSIX Pthreadslibrary, and the Windows Win32
Applications ProgrammingInterface. The authors have developed and fine-tuned
this book through theconcurrent programming courses they have taught for the
past twentyyears. The material, which emphasizes practical tools andtechniques
to solve concurrent programming problems, includesoriginal results from the
authors' research. Chaptersinclude: * Introduction to concurrent programming *
The critical section problem * Semaphores and locks * Monitors * Messagepassing * Message-passing in distributed programs * Testing and debugging
concurrent programs As an aid to both students and instructors, class libraries
havebeen implemented to provide working examples of all the materialthat is
covered. These libraries and the testing techniques theysupport can be used to
assess student-written programs. Each chapter includes exercises that build
skills in programwriting and help ensure that readers have mastered the
chapter'skey concepts. The source code for all the listings in the text andfor
the synchronization libraries is also provided, as well asstartup files and
test cases for the exercises. This textbook is designed for upper-level
undergraduates andgraduate students in computer science. With its abundance
ofpractical material and inclusion of working code, coupled with anemphasis on
testing and debugging, it is also a highly usefulreference for practicing
programmers.
Minesweeper (Special Forces, Book 2) Chris Lynch 2019-12-03 "All the sizzle,
chaos, noise and scariness of war is clay in the hands of ace storyteller
Lynch." -- Kirkus Reviews for the World War II series Discover the secret
missions behind America's greatest conflicts.Fergus Frew thought he knew what
to expect when he signed up with the Navy's demolitions team. But as the Korean
War rages on, Fergus and his fellow divers -- AKA "frogmen" -- are tasked with
more than just scouting mudflats. Soon they're planting mines. And sabotaging
tunnels, bridges... and even fishing nets. Strangest of all, it falls to Fergus
to transport a spy into the country -- and that means traveling far from Navycontrolled waters.But frogmen are amphibious. And Fergus may not realize it,
but he's in a position to change the way the whole world thinks about
combat.National Book Award finalist Chris Lynch continues his explosive fiction
series based on the real-life, top-secret history of US black ops and today's
heroic Navy SEALs.
Burn My Heart Beverley Naidoo 2007-07-05 The Mau Mau - the name of a secret
society that once struck terror into the hearts of British settlers in Kenya.
An episode in history that ended in a State of Emergency, with violent and
brutal acts dividing a nation. This is an intensely personal and vivid story of
two boys: one black, one white. Once they were friends even though their
circumstances are very different. But in a country driven by fear and
prejudice, even the best of friends can betray one another . . .
Internationally acclaimed and award-winning author Beverley Naidoo explores new
territory in this beautifully realized and moving story set in Britain's
colonial past.
Prisoner B-3087 Alan Gratz 2013-03-01 Survive. At any cost. 10 concentration
camps. 10 different places where you are starved, tortured, and worked
bill-calkins-solaris-11

7/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 27, 2022 by guest

mercilessly. It's something no one could imagine surviving. But it is what
Yanek Gruener has to face. As a Jewish boy in 1930s Poland, Yanek is at the
mercy of the Nazis who have taken over. Everything he has, and everyone he
loves, have been snatched brutally from him. And then Yanek himself is taken
prisoner -- his arm tattooed with the words PRISONER B-3087. He is forced from
one nightmarish concentration camp to another, as World War II rages all around
him. He encounters evil he could have never imagined, but also sees surprising
glimpses of hope amid the horror. He just barely escapes death, only to
confront it again seconds later. Can Yanek make it through the terror without
losing his hope, his will -- and, most of all, his sense of who he really is
inside? Based on an astonishing true story.
The Greatest Knight Thomas Asbridge 2014-12-02 A renowned scholar brings to
life medieval England’s most celebrated knight, William Marshal—providing an
unprecedented and intimate view of this age and the legendary warrior class
that shaped it. Caught on the wrong side of an English civil war and condemned
by his father to the gallows at age five, William Marshal defied all odds to
become one of England’s most celebrated knights. Thomas Asbridge’s rousing
narrative chronicles William’s rise, using his life as a prism to view the
origins, experiences, and influence of the knight in British history. In
William’s day, the brutish realities of war and politics collided with
romanticized myths about an Arthurian “golden age,” giving rise to a new
chivalric ideal. Asbridge details the training rituals, weaponry, and battle
tactics of knighthood, and explores the codes of chivalry and courtliness that
shaped their daily lives. These skills were essential to survive one of the
most turbulent periods in English history—an era of striking transformation, as
the West emerged from the Dark Ages. A leading retainer of five English kings,
Marshal served the great figures of this age, from Queen Eleanor of Aquitaine
to Richard the Lionheart and his infamous brother John, and was involved in
some of the most critical phases of medieval history, from the Magna Carta to
the survival of the Angevin/Plantagenet dynasty. Asbridge introduces this
storied knight to modern readers and places him firmly in the context of the
majesty, passion, and bloody intrigue of the Middle Ages. The Greatest Knight
features 16 pages of black-and-white and color illustrations.
Billy the Kid: The Endless Ride Michael Wallis 2008-03-17 "This might be the
best Billy the Kid book to date." —Fritz Thompson, Albuquerque Journal In this
revisionist biography, award-winning historian Michael Wallis re-creates the
rich anecdotal saga of Billy the Kid (1859–1881), a young man who became a
legend in his time and remains an enigma to this day. In an extraordinary
evocation of the legendary Old West, Wallis demonstrates why the Kid has
remained one of our most popular folk heroes. Filled with dozens of rare images
and period photographs, Billy the Kid separates myth from reality and presents
an unforgettable portrait of this brief and violent life.
Forge Laurie Halse Anderson 2012-04 Separated from his friend Isabel after
their daring escape from slavery, fifteen-year-old Curzon serves as a free man
in the Continental Army at Valley Forge until he and Isabel are thrown together
again, as slaves once more.
Solaris 10 System Administration Bill Calkins 2009 Solaris 10 System
Administration Part II Exam CX-310-202 Bill Calkins In this book you'll learn
Advanced Topics in Solaris 10 System Administration for SPARC and x86-based
systems including: Administering the network environment in Solaris 10 Setting
up RAID metadevices using SVM Configuring ZFS storage pools and file systems
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Configuring and administering Solaris zones and containers Administering
virtual file systems and swap space Creating and administering user and RoleBased access accounts (RBAC) Using advanced installation tools to install,
clone, and upgrade the operating system Bill's original Cert Prep guides were
used throughout Sun's service organization as the SEs studied for
Certification. This was not mandated by Sun management but happened through
word-of-mouth by those software engineers who had successfully passed the exam.
In this new edition, Bill adds a chapter for ZFS. It includes Live Upgrade
conversion to a ZFS root filesystem and Zone/ZFS inter-operation. Plus, all
chapters have been updated to reflect the Solaris 10 10/08 enhancements. This
new guide remains the best source of preparation for the Solaris 10 Cert exam.
--Brian Howard, Systems Engineer / Solaris Ambassador WRITTEN BY A LEADING
SOLARIS EXPERT! Bill Calkins is owner and president of Pyramid Consulting, a
computer training and consulting firm specializing in the implementation and
administration of open systems. He works as a consultant with Sun Microsystems
and has contributed extensively to the Solaris certification program and
simulation technology. He also owns www.unixed.com, a website that provides
online UNIX training materials. Bill has more than 20 years of experience in
UNIX system administration, consulting, and training at more than 250 different
companies and government agencies and has authored several books on Solaris. CD
Features ExamGear Practice Questions! The CD features instant scoring, matching
to objectives, instant answer feedback, plus more! * 60 questions for a real
exam experience! * Flashcards with text from the book explain each question. *
Download additional practice questions from http://www.unixed.com! * A free,
bookmarked electronic copy of the book. informit.com/examcram ISBN-13:
978-0-7897-3817-2 ISBN-10: 0-7897-3817-1
Honolulu Alan Brennert 2009-03-03 From the bestselling author of the "dazzling
historical saga" (The Washington Post), Moloka'i, comes the irresistible story
of a young immigrant bride in a ramshackle town that becomes a great modern
city "In Korea in those days, newborn girls were not deemed important enough to
be graced with formal names, but were instead given nicknames, which often
reflected the parents' feelings on the birth of a daughter: I knew a girl named
Anger, and another called Pity. As for me, my parents named me Regret."
Honolulu is the rich, unforgettable story of a young "picture bride" who
journeys to Hawai'i in 1914 in search of a better life. Instead of the affluent
young husband and chance at an education that she has been promised, she is
quickly married off to a poor, embittered laborer who takes his frustrations
out on his new wife. Renaming herself Jin, she makes her own way in this
strange land, finding both opportunity and prejudice. With the help of three of
her fellow picture brides, Jin prospers along with her adopted city, now
growing from a small territorial capital into the great multicultural city it
is today. But paradise has its dark side, whether it's the daily struggle for
survival in Honolulu's tenements, or a crime that will become the most infamous
in the islands' history... With its passionate knowledge of people and places
in Hawai'i far off the tourist track, Honolulu is most of all the spellbinding
tale of four women in a new world, united by dreams, disappointment,
sacrifices, and friendship.
Night Fires George Edward Stanley 2011-01-04 George Edward Stanley's powerful
Night Fires explores the influence of the Klan in 1920's Oklahoma, and the
danger of succumbing to peer pressure.
Someplace to Call Home Sandra Dallas 2019-10-01 In 1933, what's left of the
Turner family--twelve-year-old Hallie and her two brothers--finds itself
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driving the back roads of rural America. The children have been swept up into a
new migratory way of life. America is facing two devastating crises: the Great
Depression and the Dust Bowl. Hundreds of thousands of people in cities across
the country have lost jobs. In rural America it isn't any better as crops
suffer from the never-ending drought. Driven by severe economic hardship,
thousands of people take to the road to seek whatever work they can find, often
splintering fragile families in the process. As the Turner children move from
town to town, searching for work and trying to cobble together the basic
necessities of life, they are met with suspicion and hostility. They are viewed
as outsiders in their own country. Will they ever find a place to call home?
New York Times-bestselling author Sandra Dallas gives middle-grade readers a
timely story of young people searching for a home and a better way of life.
Five Smooth Stones Ann Fairbairn 1969
Fireweed Jill Paton Walsh 2013-08-01 A re-issue of a forgotten favourite,
FIREWEED is an evocative and unflinching story of wartime survival for younger
readers Bill is a fifteen-year-old runaway evacuee, and he's finding that
surviving on the streets of London is pretty easy, thank you very much. He's
fed by a local cafe owner, he earns some cash as a barrow-boy in Covent Garden,
and sleeping in the Underground air-raid shelters is cosy - if a bit smelly.
Things get more complicated for Bill with the arrival of Julie. She's a runaway
too, and although she's a bit posh, she's just as determined as Bill to stay
free of interfering parents and 'the social'. But although it's fun for a while
to duck Jerry missiles and camp out in bombed-out houses, the reality of living
through the Blitz quickly begins to set in. Winter is coming, and Bill and
Julie will discover that playing at being grown-ups can be a very dangerous
game.... First published in 1969, and winner of the 1970's Book World Festival
Award, FIREWEED evokes a time of tin Spitfires, powdered eggs, warm woollen
mittens and reading by firelight. Perfect for readers young and old, this book
is a beautifully written classic, full of adventure, heroism and British
wartime courage.
I Survived the Battle of D-Day, 1944 (I Survived #18) Lauren Tarshis 2019-01-29
This installment in the New York Times bestselling I Survived series from
Lauren Tarshis shines a spotlight on the Normandy landings, just in time for
the 75th anniversary of D-Day!
The War Below Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch 2018-04-24 This companion novel to
Skrypuch's Making Bombs for Hitler follows a boy who joins the underground
Ukrainian resistance in the fight against Hitler. The Nazis took Luka from his
home in Ukraine and forced him into a labor camp. Now, Luka has smuggled
himself out -- even though he left behind his dearest friend, Lida. Someday, he
vows, he'll find her again.But first, he must survive.Racing through the woods
and mountains, Luka evades capture by both Nazis and Soviet agents. Though he
finds some allies, he never knows who to trust. As Luka makes difficult choices
in order to survive, desperate rescues and guerilla raids put him in the line
of fire. Can he persevere long enough to find Lida again or make it back home
where his father must be waiting for him?Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch, author of
Making Bombs for Hitler, delivers another action-packed story, inspired by true
events, of daring quests and the crucial decisions we make in the face of war.
I Survived the Great Chicago Fire, 1871 (I Survived #11) Lauren Tarshis
2015-02-24 Could an entire city really burn to the ground?
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Books by Horseback Emma Carlson Berne 2021-05-04 "Capturing one librarian's
breathtaking fictional journey is a riveting way to showcase and honor the
risky work of these real librarians, and the text communicates a deep reverence
for their mission-and their tremendous fortitude. Illustrations depict a pale,
red-haired librarian, nearly always smiling despite the obstacles that nature
puts in her path. Light and shadow are used effectively to convey Mother
Earth's shifting moods... Educational and inspiring." -Kirkus Reviews Books By
Horseback is a breathtaking adventure of a heroic Pack Horse Librarian who
braves the harsh terrain of rural Kentucky to bring books to children who need
them. Deep into Appalachia, during the Great Depression food, education, and
opportunities were scarce. Kentucky had fallen behind its neighboring states in
electricity and highways, and the folks who lived in the craggy, mountainous
region were struggling to survive. But courageous librarians were up to the
challenge! Edith, a young Pack Horse Librarian, and her faithful horse Dan,
adventure through rough terrain and a pending storm in order to deliver books
to kids who desperately need them in this richly illustrated tale. Edith, like
all Pack Horse Librarians, heroically risked their own safety to serve the most
vulnerable members of their community. Librarians like Edith helped an entire
generation learn to read and gain lifesaving knowledge in a critical time in
history.
The Red Umbrella Christina Diaz Gonzalez 2011-12-13 The Red Umbrella is a
moving tale of a 14-year-old girl's journey from Cuba to America as part of
Operation Pedro Pan—an organized exodus of more than 14,000 unaccompanied
children, whose parents sent them away to escape Fidel Castro's revolution. In
1961, two years after the Communist revolution, Lucía Álvarez still leads a
carefree life, dreaming of parties and her first crush. But when the soldiers
come to her sleepy Cuban town, everything begins to change. Freedoms are
stripped away. Neighbors disappear. And soon, Lucía's parents make the heartwrenching decision to send her and her little brother to the United States—on
their own. Suddenly plunked down in Nebraska with well-meaning strangers, Lucía
struggles to adapt to a new country, a new language, a new way of life. But
what of her old life? Will she ever see her home or her parents again? And if
she does, will she still be the same girl? The Red Umbrella is a touching story
of country, culture, family, and the true meaning of home. “Captures the
fervor, uncertainty and fear of the times. . . . Compelling.” –The Washington
Post “Gonzalez deals effectively with separation, culture shock, homesickness,
uncertainty and identity as she captures what is also a grand adventure.” –San
Francisco Chronicle
DTrace Brendan Gregg 2011-03-18 The Oracle Solaris DTrace feature
revolutionizes the way you debug operating systems and applications. Using
DTrace, you can dynamically instrument software and quickly answer virtually
any question about its behavior. Now, for the first time, there's a
comprehensive, authoritative guide to making the most of DTrace in any
supported UNIX environment--from Oracle Solaris to OpenSolaris, Mac OS X, and
FreeBSD. Written by key contributors to the DTrace community, DTrace teaches by
example, presenting scores of commands and easy-to-adapt, downloadable D
scripts. These concise examples generate answers to real and useful questions,
and serve as a starting point for building more complex scripts. Using them,
you can start making practical use of DTrace immediately, whether you're an
administrator, developer, analyst, architect, or support professional. The
authors fully explain the goals, techniques, and output associated with each
script or command. Drawing on their extensive experience, they provide strategy
suggestions, checklists, and functional diagrams, as well as a chapter of
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advanced tips and tricks. You'll learn how to Write effective scripts using
DTrace's D language Use DTrace to thoroughly understand system performance
Expose functional areas of the operating system, including I/O, filesystems,
and protocols Use DTrace in the application and database development process
Identify and fix security problems with DTrace Analyze the operating system
kernel Integrate DTrace into source code Extend DTrace with other tools This
book will help you make the most of DTrace to solve problems more quickly and
efficiently, and build systems that work faster and more reliably.
Telegraph Days Larry McMurtry 2007-04-24 Orphaned by her father's
Nellie and her brother, Jackson, take jobs in the western town of
where deputy sheriff Jackson is forced to confront six gunfighter
telegrapher Nellie pursues a romance with Buffalo Bill during the
O.K. Corral. Reprint.

suicide,
Rita Blanca,
brothers and
Battle of the

Unconventional Warfare (Special Forces, Book 1) Chris Lynch 2018-11-27 Discover
the secret missions behind America's greatest conflicts. Danny Manion has been
fighting his entire life. Sometimes with his fists. Sometimes with his words.
But when his actions finally land him in real trouble, he can't fight the judge
who offers him a choice: jail... or the army. Turns out there's a perfect place
for him in the US military: the Studies and Observation Group (SOG), an elite
volunteer-only task force comprised of US Air Force Commandos, Army Green
Berets, Navy SEALS, and even a CIA agent or two. With the SOG's focus on covert
action and psychological warfare, Danny is guaranteed an unusual tour of duty,
and a hugely dangerous one. Fortunately, the very same qualities that got him
in trouble at home make him a natural-born commando in a secret war. Even if
almost nobody knows he's there. National Book Award finalist Chris Lynch begins
a new, explosive fiction series based on the real-life, top-secret history of
US black ops.
Beheld TaraShea Nesbit 2020-03-17 A New York Times Notable Book of the Year A
Publishers Weekly Best Fiction Book of 2020 Most Anticipated Books of 2020 -Vogue, Medium, LitHub Honoree for the 2021 Society of Midland Authors Prize
Finalist for the 2021 Ohioana Book Award in fiction A Massachusetts Book Awards
“Must Read Book” From the bestselling author of The Wives of Los Alamos comes
the riveting story of a stranger's arrival in the fledgling colony of Plymouth,
Massachusetts--and a crime that shakes the divided community to its core. Ten
years after the Mayflower pilgrims arrived on rocky, unfamiliar soil, Plymouth
is not the land its residents had imagined. Seemingly established on a dream of
religious freedom, in reality the town is led by fervent puritans who prohibit
the residents from living, trading, and worshipping as they choose. By the time
an unfamiliar ship, bearing new colonists, appears on the horizon one summer
morning, Anglican outsiders have had enough. With gripping, immersive details
and exquisite prose, TaraShea Nesbit reframes the story of the pilgrims in the
previously unheard voices of two women of very different status and means. She
evokes a vivid, ominous Plymouth, populated by famous and unknown characters
alike, each with conflicting desires and questionable behavior. Suspenseful and
beautifully wrought, Beheld is about a murder and a trial, and the motivations-personal and political--that cause people to act in unsavory ways. It is also
an intimate portrait of love, motherhood, and friendship that asks: Whose
stories get told over time, who gets believed--and subsequently, who gets
punished?
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